
Important note 

 

Please be aware that anyone putting themselves forward as a PCC member or Church 

Warden must be willing to undertake safer recruitment processes including the completion 

of a Confidential Declaration form and an enhanced DBS check if elected. 

They will also need to undertake the relevant safeguarding training. 

For PCC members and/or Churchwardens this means completing safeguarding training 

modules: 

1. Basic Awareness 

2. Foundations - renewal every three years 

3. Responding Well to Domestic Abuse - renewal every three years 

 

Please note the above also applies to elected Deanery Synod and Diocesan Synod 

representatives who are ex-officio members of the PCC. 

 

Your Parish Safeguarding Officer, Emily Belfield, will be happy to help you with the above. 

 

 

 

When should a person standing for election as a churchwarden or as a member of the PCC be DBS 

checked?  

Appropriate checks should be carried out after the relevant individual is elected to his/her post. It 

should be made clear to all nominees prior to any election that all appointments will be subject to 

appropriate checks. What check is appropriate will depend on the status of the PCC. If the PCC does 

not sponsor or approve work with children/vulnerable adults neither the churchwardens nor the PCC 

members would be eligible for any form of DBS check. If the PCC, as a charity, sponsors and approves, 

in its own name, work with children or vulnerable adults, then all PCC members (including the 

churchwardens), will be eligible for a DBS check (an enhanced criminal record check without barring 

information). 

 

 


